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DATE: January 22, 2001

SUBJECT: BEARING REMOVAL

SERIAL NUMBERS: ALL

DISCUSSION: Removing Bearings with hydraulic press (or other mechanical means) could
cause the bearing to fail and come apart, creating a hazard or cause injury.

RECOMMENDATION:
DO NOT REMOVE ANY BEARING WITHOUT PROPER PROCEDURE.

Use proper tooling whenever pressing off bearings. Always follow the
manufacturers recommendations. Take proper precautions to
safeguard against bearing failure or injury.

If in doubt, contact CANRIG for appropriate procedures before
attempting any removal or installation of parts on the CANRIG Top
Drive.

INFORMATION :
For further information contact:

Field Operations Manager
Canrig Drilling Technology Ltd.
14703 FM 1488
Magnolia, Texas  77354
Phone:  281.259.8887
Fax:  281.259.8158
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